
Greetings in the name of the God of Israel, 
 
We are excited to announce that the 2020 General Assembly Youth Night will be Friday, 
July 3rd at the 7pm service. This year’s theme: “20/20 Vision-We're Up Next!”. The color 
for the night- Yellow! 
 
Inspired by the scripture Habakkuk 2:2&3 which reads: “And the Lord answered me, 
and said, Write the vision, and make it plain upon tables, that he may run that readeth it. 
For the vision is yet for an appointed time, but at the end it shall speak, and not lie: 
though it tarry, wait for it; because it will surely come, it will not tarry.”, the youth will be 
sharing their visions via vision boards and presentations. 
 
Throughout the service we will also shine the spotlight on our “Youth in Action”,  the 
young people at our temples who are letting their light shine through service in their 
church, community, extracurricular activities and/or home.  
 
Youth wishing to share their 20/20 Vision during the youth night service, please send 
their name and presentation format (examples: speech, song, poem or dance) to Br/Mo 
Jochebed Swilley via email at jochebedswilley@gmail.com no later than 06/28/20 . 
Those wishing to submit a youth for our “Spotlight Youth in Action” please submit a 
photo and description of the youth’s notable actions to jochebedswilley@gmail.com no 
later than 06/28/20. 
 
Peace and Love Israel! 
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